



# The Little Leprechaun



Once upon a time, there was a little leprechaun named Liam. Liam lived in a tiny house at the end of a rainbow. He loved to dance and sing, and his favorite colour was green.

One day, Liam decided to go on an adventure. He wanted to find the biggest pot of gold in all of Ireland. He put on his lucky green hat and set out on his journey.

Liam walked for hours and hours, but he didn't find any gold. He was getting tired and hungry, and he wished he had brought some snacks with him. Just when he was about to give up, he saw a beautiful rainbow in the distance.

Liam ran towards the rainbow, hoping it would lead him to the pot of gold he had been searching for. But when he reached the end of the rainbow, he found something even better—a group of friendly children who wanted to play with him.

Liam spent the rest of the day playing games and singing songs with the children. He didn't find any gold, but he realized that having friends was more important than any treasure.

**Read the short story above and answer the questions**

1. What is Liam's favorite colour?
2. Where does Liam live?
3. What does Liam want to find on his adventure?
4. What does Liam find at the end of the rainbow?
5. What does Liam learn at the end of the story?

